
Report-Workshop

Topic -BUILDING SOCIAL AND EMOTIONAL COMPETENCE

OF TEACHERS IN A CLASSROOM

On 20th September 2022, a workshop was conducted for the students of second

and fourth year of the Department of Elementary Education, from 1:00p.m. -

3:00pm. in Mata Gujri Hall. The resource person was Ms. Harit Bagga, Educational

Consultant and High School Instructor in New Zealand. The session was attended

by the students of B.EL.ED second and fourth year. The resource person discussed

her journey in the field of education. A comparison was done about the teaching

methods of older and contemporary times. She deliberated on the qualities of a

teacher for an effective classroom environment. She also shared some daily habits

like a 10 minutes discussion with the children before proceeding the class, which

should include moral values, their personal experiences, this will help the children

to be active and engaged in the class. The difference of education systems in India

and New Zealand, were discussed by the resource person. After the presentation

we had a question-answer round. The workshop gave the students an

enlightening experience.




